
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Rennie Farm Community Health Meeting 
 

Tuesday, November 1, 2016 
 

7–9 PM 
 

Filene Auditorium, Moore Hall B03, Dartmouth College Campus 
 

 
Agenda 

 
 

7 PM  Welcome and Introduction  Maureen O’Leary and Michael Swanwick 
 
7:10 PM  Rennie Farm Investigation and  James Wieck 
  Remediation Update 
    
7:30 PM  1,4-Dioxane: What You Should Know Dr. Robert McLellan 
 
8:15 PM  Questions/Answers   Audience/Community Members 
 
8:50 PM  Closing Remarks    Maureen O’Leary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Robert K. McLellan, MD, MPH, FACOEM, FAAFP  is the  Chief of the Section of Occupational 
and Environmental Medicine of Dartmouth-Hitchcock Medical Center, and is Professor of 
Medicine, Community and Family Medicine, and The Dartmouth Institute at Geisel School of 
Medicine. He is a past president of the American College of Occupational and Environmental 
Medicine, as well as the New England College of Occupational and Environmental Medicine.   
Dr. McLellan has extensive experience as an occupational and environmental medical consultant in 
a wide range of economic sectors and across the nation. He has maintained a clinical practice in 
occupational and environmental medicine for over 30 years. He routinely evaluates and treats 
patients with toxic exposures at work and in the community.  His work has included funding 
provided by the Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry to educate physicians and 
community citizens in New Hampshire about hazardous waste and environmental contamination.  
This work consisted of staffing a hotline for physician questions about chemical exposures, 
presenting at multiple physician conferences and community meetings throughout the state, and 
authoring a newspaper column about environmental exposures.  While practicing in Connecticut he 
also ran a consulting business which investigated residential and commercial environmental 
contamination.  
He is the recipient of numerous awards including: the New Hampshire Public Health 
Association’s Roger Fossum award “for dedicated commitment and leadership in environmental 
and public health”, the President’s Award from The American College of Occupational and 
Environmental Medicine for work in Environmental Medicine and the Harriet Hardy Award from 
the New England College of Occupational and Environmental Medicine “for a physician who 
exemplifies the highest ideals of occupational and environmental medicine practice.”   
 


